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Discontinuation of SPI Subsector and Sector indices 
 
Zurich, 25 October 2018 
 
SIX held a market consultation from 30 June to 31 August 2018 on the potential discontinuation of the 
SPI Subsector and Sector indices. No negative feedback from the investment industry and index users 
were received and no direct or indirect investments or financial products are known to SIX on the indices 
in question. Therefore the decision was taken to discontinue the provision of those indices. 
 
SIX will stop the calculation and publication of the indices in question effective 1 February 2019 with the 
last calculation day on 31 January 2019. 
 
The SPI indices on the levels “Supersector” and “Industry” are not affected and remain unchanged. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Index helpdesk: 
 
Phone: +41 58 399 2229 
E-mail: indexsupport@six-group.com  
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